
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Thursday 28th September from 6.30 -7.45pm we will be holding an Information 

Evening in the hall for you to find out a bit more about how we teach your child to 

read and write at Parklands Infant School.  

At Parklands we use a programme called Read Write Inc. and this evening will focus 

on the principles of Read Write Inc., how it is taught and how it helps the children 

become fluent readers and writers.  

As well as talking to you about the programme, we will give you the opportunity to 

have a look at some of the resources we use, look at some examples of work and 

even try out your own phonics with our pronunciation guide! 

We also ran this Information Evening in October 2016 and the content will be very 

similar. However, please feel free to come along if you would like a refresher, 

couldn’t make it last time or are a parent/carer who is new to Parklands. 

Please complete the slip below to confirm your attendance. 

Look forward to seeing you on 28th September. 

 

 

Mrs A Etchells   Reading Leader 


